
 

 

 

 

 
 

Update for Outdoor Season  
 
We are excited to announce an Outdoor 2021 season from ​April 26​th – June 25​th​! At this                                 
time, we will be offering training sessions with the hope of moving towards game play.                             
We will be following all Health regulations, and as those change so might how our                             
programs are run.  We thank you in advance for your patience!   
 
The schedule is posted on our website. We do not anticipate changes in days of play (ex                                 
Tues/Thurs) but possibly in the time slots depending on regulations of the number of                           
children allowed on one team.   
 
Registration Forms will be available online beginning ​March 1​st and will be closing                         
March 19 ​th​. There will be caps placed on each age group due to health restrictions,                             
therefore late registrations will not be accepted. Payments on line can be with a credit                             
card or e-transfer.  Cash or cheques are not accepted at this time.   
 
Due to costs of running our programs, fees will not be reimbursed if Covid-19 shuts our                               
programming down. Please see our policy on the website for other reimbursements.  
 
 
Communication ​– As information around protocols changes all the time, 
please read communication from the board carefully!  We will be following the 
Government of Saskatchewan and Sask. Soccer recommendations for all of our return 
to sport play protocols. Our main source of communication is email.  
 
Office Hours​ – Natalie is working in the office in the Elmwood Centre (3​rd​ Floor) on 
Tuesdays from 11:00-2:30 and Thursdays from 5:30-7:00.  If you are entering the 
office, please be respectful of physical distancing and wear a mask.  
 
 
 
 



 
 

Volunteer Fee Per Family​ –  
New to the outdoor season is a volunteer option. We are implementing this in order to 
secure more volunteers to run our season.  If you are unable to commit to volunteering, 
you will be required to pay a $50 ​non- refundable​ volunteer fee.  For those that are 
able to contribute you will have the following options on your registration form:  
 
Coach ​- coach a team  
Assistant Coach ​- assist the coach 
Covid Rep​ - help in taking attendance, asking Covid questions, helping in sanitizing equipment 
Field Support ​- helping in getting fields set up at the beginning of the season, maintenance of the lines, nets, 
cleaning up fields at the end of the season 
Equipment Support​ - helping get equipment and jerseys/shirts organized at the beginning of the season for 
teams, cleaning up equipment at the end of the season, shed supplies  
Soccer Golf Tournament​ – set up/clean up, help throughout the day 
General Support ​- putting thank you gifts together, selling soccer bags, contacting/organizing volunteers, 
organizing Pizza Hut coupons, and other to be determined  
 
*Please note that the field support, equipment support, and extra support you will not be expected to do all of 
those jobs listed but at least ​one​. 
*These are general job descriptions – more details will follow once the season is underway and you will be 
contacted by email. 
 
Board Members 
Please direct any questions to the following people or contact Natalie at the office at 
swiftcurrentsoccer@gmail.com​.  
 
President – Deb Steinley ​scsapresident1@gmaill.com 
Vice President/Treasurer – Keleah Ostrander ​keleaho@greatplainscollege.ca  
Secretary – Nicole Wiebe ​coryw@sasktel.net  
United League and Interim Technical Director – Chad Striker  ​swiftcurrentunitedsoccer@gmail.com 
House League – Michelle Newton, Lindsey Munro  ​scsaleaguecoordinator@gmail.com  

lindseymunro4@hotmail.com 
Clothing – Lisa Allen ​lisaallen@sasktel.net  
Member at Large – Lisa Allen, Brianna Fifield ​Bcarter44@hotmail.com​ , Tanya Scriven ​tscriven@yourlink.ca  
Referees – Jackie Kielo 
Sponsorship – Justine Cherpin  ​scsasponsorhsip@gmail.com 
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